
 

 
 

Community Update 
March 2023

Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

The Department of Transport and Planning is  working on the Warburton 

Rail Trail to clean and make improvements to the drainage to divert water 

away from the landslip site.  

These works will assist with preparing the site prior to major works on Warburton Highway 
commencing and support the prevention of future landslips. 

Works on the rail trail will be undertaken on Friday 17 March, Monday 20 March and Tuesday 21 
March 2023. 

Pedestrians and cyclists using the rail trail during this time are asked to follow the directions of 
traffic management controllers who will assist them through the site. 

Old Warburton Road improvements and Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

We will also be carrying out works on Old Warburton Road later this month so it can be used as a 
detour when the highway needs to be closed to repair the landslip.  

Following our investigations, we expect works to repair the landslip to commence in late April and 
will require an extended full road closure.  

We will be back in touch with the community in the coming weeks with more details on the scope 
and timing of the landslip repair works. 

Get in touch 

For more information about this project, please get in touch. 

Email: DOTroadprojects@roads.vic.gov.au  

Or visit the VicRoads website and search for ‘Warburton Highway landslip repairs’ 


